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MAR 13 1978

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. James S. Grant
Vice President - Energy
Supply
Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter dated February 8, 1978, Serial No. 1-10,
we wish to thank you for keeping us informed of the schedule change
in the development of your preventive maintenmance program for
periodic calibration.

While we acknowledge your reasons for the change ia schedule, we
feel that you should make every effort to expedite the implemen-
tation of this program to meet your new schedule.

Sincerely,

Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Operations and
Fuclear Support Branch

ec: Mr., T. D. Murray, Station
Superintendent
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